
Questions about
COVID-19? 

Visit the American Academy of Pediatrics -
Orange County Chapter's

This webpage was developed to help you find important
information on the COVID-19 vaccine, education and media sources.

Scan the QR code with the
camera on your phone or go to 
www.aap-oc.org/covid-19-resources

for more information!
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